Contact with the Office of Planning and ANC

Applicants will submit a copy of the application to ANC 6B and the Office of Planning and provide
a certificate of service to the Board of Zoning Adjustment shortly thereafter.

Applicants have already informally discussed the proposed project with the Office of Planning’s
Capitol Hill Historic District. Applicants will continue to communicate with the Office of Planning’s
Capitol Hill Historic District regarding the proposed project.

In addition, Applicants will contact adjacent property owners and seek to present at an upcoming
ANC 6B meeting regarding the proposed project.
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